
29/11/2019 

MS Ginette Priestley 
6 / 120 - 120 Addison RD 
MANLY NSW 2095 
annginette@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I am very strongly against this proposal for extending the upstairs area of the facilities at Manly 
Wharf. The proposed area on the Wharf mainly faces East Esplanade and many residences, 
the noise will be enormously increased. This area has already many issues from noise on East 
Esplanade and this would be greatly compounded by an extension of the Wharf where 
proposed. I am also very concerned about the parking issue, granting over 400 extra persons 
availabilty to the Wharf without any extra parking is unacceptable. The other big issue is water 
and toilets. There are no public toilets available at street level at the Wharf, and the whole 
water issue there needs to be properly addressed before more people are permitted to use the 
area.
This is a heritage area and should not be added on to in this way. 
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